
Cohorts are established 
to better organize 
students into smaller 
sub-groups that will 
facilitate easier contact 
tracing, as well as 
mitigate the 
unneunnecessary 
cross-contamination 
throughout the overall 
student body should a 
positive case of 
COVID-19 be identified.

Increase hand washing and sanitizing throughout the day

Wear a mask when you cannot physically distance

Stay in your own cohort 

Obey signage in the hallways and follow traffic patterns 

Monitor your health; report to staff immediately if you are 
feeling unwell

CCover your coughs and sneezes

Keep a small social circle and track who you spend time 
with



All school events and activities will follow public health 
guidelines.

Cohorts will be assigned to specific playground areas each 
recess. 
 
Intramurals will be planned within cohorts.

The school lunch program will be paused.

SStudents will eat lunch in their homeroom and will have 
access to a microwave.  

Student committees are encouraged to plan events within 
cohorts or virtually.

School sports and after-school activities will be paused. 

There will be no school related off-island 
student travel.

Students will continue to have classes in 
all subject areas.

The sharing of materials will be kept to a 
minimum. 

Elementary students will be assigned 
individual Chromebooks.

SStudents in Gr. 7 -12 will be required to 
bring their own personal technology 
device to school each day.

Enhanced cleaning and sanitization 
practices will be taught and practiced 
frequently throughout the day.
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